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CIRCULAR LETTER NO 12 of 2022                                                      28th Sept,  2022 
 
 

 
 

Message for ZSs/ Office Bearers. 
 
 

 
Regarding issue of Jhunjhunu in Jaipur Zone,  today we visited Baroda Corporate Centre 
to meet respected MD sir and ED Sir. 
 
While ED Shri Joydeep Dutta Roy was away from HQ, we met Shri Sanjiv Chadha ji, our 
honourable MD&CEO and explained the whole matter of assault on self-respect of 
officers in some regions latest in the list being Jhunjhunu in Jaipur zone where officers 
rose together to protect their dignity.   
 
We requested MD sir for taking necessary action including transfer of concerned 
Executive. 
 
MD Sir was aware of the incident. He categorically stated that such behaviour, as 
reported, is not at all acceptable at work place in an organisation of our repute. He 
informed us that necessary action has already been initiated by the Corporate office 
against the erring Executive. He assured that top management of the bank will soon visit 
Jaipur zone and hold Town hall meeting to instill confidence amongst Officers. 
 
He also kindly agreed to hold a meeting in October with our representatives from all 
Zones to discuss all issues concerning officers in the Bank in his esteemed presence. 
 
We feel that top management is now quite seized of the matter and besides condemning 
the same in unequivocal terms have initiated necessary action with a purpose to have a 
check on recurrence of such unfortunate and ugly instances at all places. 
 
We request you all to please assure the membership that Association will always stand 
by them and take care of their interests. 
 
We shall come back to you in due course. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
                                                               Yours sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                 
                     R.K.CHATTERJEE                                              PREM KUMAR MAKKER 
                           PRESIDENT                                                     GENERAL SECRETARY 
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